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Please ôLikeõ us 

and follow The 

Ryleys on Face-

book and Twit-

ter 

Welcome back to the new 

year and new term.  It's 

been lovely to see everyone 

again and catch up on the 

news and activities from the 

Christmas holidays.  Despite 

a somewhat gloomy week 

on the weather front, the 

children have been in high 

spirits, enjoying seeing their 

friends again. 

 

The holidays were very busy 

in school with the new sci-

ence lab being installed, a 

new soft play surface laid in 

the Early Years Unit, deco-

rating of some areas and 

Year 6 attending practice 

sessions for their examina-

tions. 

 

I am sure that you have no-

ticed from the key dates list 

that was sent out that there 

is plenty planned and hap-

pening over the forthcoming 

months to keep us all happi-

ly occupied, with one of the 

major social events of the 

year taking place on the 

23rd March - the school ball 

- which will take the theme 

of a cocktail party in the 

style of The Great Gatsby!   

Details will follow shortly. 

 

Enjoy your weekend. 

 



 
 

 

Letõs Rock!  

We are very excited to 

announce that we are 

introducing a children's 

community 'Rock Choir' 

as an after school club 

and would like to invite 

you to join us. 

 

As you may already 

know, Rock Choir is a 

national organisation for 

adult choirs and we now 

have the opportunity to 

bring this to The Ryleys 

School for children in 

Years 3 to 6.   

 

The choir will be organ-

ised by a profession-

al choir leader 

from Rock Choir and the 

children will learn con-

temporary pop, rock and 

chart songs that they are 

familiar with and enjoy 

singing. 

 

 

One of the main aims of this 

programme is to bring to-

gether children from across 

the community, so we will 

also be inviting children from 

several schools to partici-

pate. 

 

The course will be for six 

weeks culminating in a per-

formance for parents.   

 

This will commence after 

February half term on Mon-

day 25th February from 

4.30pm until 5.30pm.   

 

We cannot confirm the cost 

at this stage as it depends on 

how many people sign up, 

but it is anticipated it will be 

between £8-10 per session. 

 

 

If this 

initial venture is success-

ful, we hope that 

the Rock Choir will be-

come a permanent fea-

ture, offering children the 

chance to perform nation-

ally in Rock Choir events. 

 

If you would like to partic-

ipate in this new initiative, 

either as a whole school 

choir or for individual chil-

dren, please email recep-

tion@theryleys.com to 

register your place. 

 

We hope that 

you will sup-

port this excit-

ing ventureñ

Letõs rock!  

The Ryleys School  

Golf Day! 

Dads, we hope that you 

are able to join us for 

this lovely social event.  

 

Details on the flyer.  
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This termõs Year 2 House 

Captains are:  

 

WilsonñFrankie W 

ElstobñMichail A 

WaterhouseñRory C-W 

HoyleñPetra B 

 

 

House Captains  

During the Christmas holiday, 

Year 1 have been busy making 

shoe box rooms to kick start 

their topic on houses and 

homes.  

 

The children have done a won-

derful job and have really 

brightened up the classrooms!  

Shoe Box Rooms 


